SPIL

Pacific International Lines Agéncia Maritima (Brazil) Ltda

Sao Paulo, 12 February 2025 //
REF.: SEAL FEE surcharge (SFL/SFC) - Export - as from 15/March/2025

Dear Customer,

Kindly be advised that there will be an adjustment in the values of SEAL FEE (SFL/SFC) -
EXPORT as from 15/Mar/2025, as follow:

BRL 45 Per container

Thank you for your continuous support of our services. Shall you require more
information, please contact our commercial team accordingly.

Best regards,

PIL - PACIFIC INTERNATIONAL LINES (BRAZIL) LTDA

www.pilship.com



